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Union Stresses Importance 
of ‘Quality of Life’ Issues, But 
Little Progress Made on Day 3

After three full days of contract negotiations 
between the Teamsters Local 727 Bargaining 
Committee and CVS management, very little 
progress has been made toward reaching a 
new agreement for about 150 Chicago-area 
pharmacists.

During the April 8 bargaining session, the 
union strongly reiterated its concerns over 
pharmacists’ quality of life issues, such as 
uninterrupted breaks, sufficient tech hours, 
preservation of the nine-hour workday, and 
elimination of demeaning tasks that take away 
from pharmacists’ primary job responsibilities. 

“Pharmacists are professionals whose top 
priorities are patient care and public safety,” 
said John Coli Jr., President of Local 727. “We 
are calling on management to take pharmacists’ 
concerns seriously and make progress on 
these quality of life issues so pharmacists can 
get back to focusing on taking care of their 
customers.”

Local 727 also made it clear at the 
bargaining table that management’s repeated 
demand to bargain over union representation 

status of pharmacy managers (PICs) is 
unlawful.

Negotiations are scheduled to resume 
April 12 and April 13. The current three-year 
contract expires May 7, 2016.

If you have questions, contact your 
Teamsters Local 727 business representative, 
Melissa Senatore, at (847) 696-7500 or 
melissa@teamsterslocal727.org.

Stay Informed!
Throughout negotiations, Local 727 will 

provide pharmacists with timely bargaining 
updates via email blasts, CVSTeamsters.
com and TeamstersLocal727.org. To receive 
updates in your email inbox, contact maggie@
teamsterslocal727.org.

Vote for Your Contract!
All CVS pharmacist members are reminded 

that they must complete an official Teamsters 
Local 727 union membership application in 
order to be eligible to vote for a new contract. 
To receive an application or to find out if the 
union already has one on file for you, please 
contact Local 727 Business Representative 
Melissa Senatore at (847) 696-7500 or melissa@
teamsterslocal727.org.
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